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‘ 600 SOUTH EAST COAST AVENUE
; NATIONAL LANTANA, FLORIDA 33462

ENQUIRER o

May 29, 1972

Harold Weisberg
Route 8
Frederick, Md. 21701

Dear Harold,
I'm sorry, but the coded message story is just too complicated
for us. I return it as you requested.
I personally found it interesting, but there's no way we could
simplify it for our readers.
Thank you again. ;ook forward to talking to you soon.
Best wishes,
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